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Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

18th December, 1922.

Dear Sir,
I shall be glad to receive a reply to

the enquiry contained in my letter of the 25th October
jast relative to the equipment of the steamer "ELLENOR".
I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Agsigtant t0 the Secretary.

| The Secretary,
NEW YORKs
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